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Comments: We need to keep the current and add more non-motorized winter travel areas!

 

I am aware the motorized group has more funding to try to expand but non-motorized travel is a legitimate group

that needs to be heard and provided for.

 

It is getting harder and harder to make it out into the winter landscape without hearing the constant buzz. People

and animals need to be able to have quiet time to enjoy/live in some areas during the winter.

 

Please consider this.

 

Thank you.


